ADDENDUM 2
RFB FM 06-17
HVAC Replacement for the South Health Department

1. Will we need to be escorted to perform work duties?

During normal business hours a temporary badge may be issued. If working after hours
you will need to be escorted. Contact John Alfore (Building Maintenance) at 850-699-4630
for additional information.

2. Can we work on the weekends?

Yes, you will need to contact John Alfore (Building Maintenance) at least a day in
advance to make arrangements. His contact number is 850-699-4630.

3. Does the City of Fort Walton require anything before we can start work?

Yes, you will be responsible to contact the City of Fort Walton Beach to obtain all
permits and pay any inspection fees. You will also be responsible for bringing anything
being worked on up to code.

4. Can we shut the main road down?

The main road is not part of the County but the City of Fort Walton Beach. You will need
to contact the City with any questions regarding the shutdown of the road and any other
requirements the City may have.

5. Do the units need to be coded?

No, the units do not need to be coded.

6. Will any of the units change in size?

All units will remain the same size.

7. Will the conduit be replaced?
Yes, all conduit will be replaced on the roof but do not replace the penetration. All conduit
inside building will only be replaced if it does not meet code requirements.

8. Who will be responsible for any damage to the roof or structure?
The contractor will be responsible for any damages to the roof and structure.

9. Are there any units you would like to replace first?
Yes, complete the 7 ¥ ton package units before completing any other work.

10. Is there room for storage?

Yes, there is a storage area outside the work site that may be utilized. You can also bring
your own storage container.



